
Goshen Township Historical Society  

June 21,2025 Quilt Show 

Rules and Instructions 

There is no charge to display your quilt but there is a 

$5.00 museum entry fee on the day of the show 

 

     Individuals can enter two quilts in the show with 

one of each in the two categories. The categories are 

Fan Favorite and Family treasures.  

 

     Quilts can be dropped off at the Museum on 

Saturday June 14th and June 15th between 2:00 and 

5:00 pm. Special arrangements can be made by 

emailing librarian.gths@gmail.com if you can’t visit 

during that weekend. Due to limited display space, 

there may be a cutoff of entries. 
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     Awards will be announced at 3:30 pm. Quilts should 

be removed on the day of the show or on the following 

Sunday, the 22nd of June. 

      Be prepared to give a little history of your quilt. You 

may bring your own rack or display item.  

        Email librarian.gths@gmail.com if you have any 

questions or concerns. 
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